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In advance of a potential Bond initiative, Holt Public Schools hired Granger to
conduct a facilities audit in late 2018. Granger met with the Board of
Education and Holt Public administration several times to better understand
the format and type of information to be included in the final reports.

Holt Public is a district that serves 5550 students. We have ten schools and
several axillary buildings that we requested Granger to audit. Our request
included receiving the audit results in terms of beyond useful life, replace
within 1-3 years, replace within 4-6 years and update between 7-9 years. By
sorting the results of the audit into these four categories, Granger helped our
leadership better understand the condition of our facilities. In addition, our
leadership team now knows how to more effectively use our existing facilities
budget to make strategic upgrades in advance of a potential Bond initiative.

Our Granger team worked to accommodate deadlines, special requests, and
produced a final document that has allowed our leadership team to continue to
prepare for the future. I would love to add detail and context to my narrative
and [ welcome the opportunity to share more. In the event you have additional
questions about Granger, feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,
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LAa,
avid G. Hornak, Ed.D.

Superintendent, Hoit Public Schools
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